
 

 

MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION 

Report on 29-03-2019 

Ms.Ch.Mahalakshmi, of 2016 batch visited the department of MBA on 29th 

of March, 2019. She happened to talk with students of II MBA. During her 

interactions with the students, she made the students to know the current 

situations in the competitive world. She advised them to concentrate on 

career enriching programs which are provided by prestigious institutions, 

and to concentrate on career over abroad. She is working in the department 

of Finance for HCL Company in Gannavaram, Vijayawada. She interacted 

with the students and clarified their queries. She also advised them to do 

various certification courses on Finance, and mentioned various institutes 

that are providing training in finance. She also promised to provide 

reference to the students of II MBA.  
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